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“And now abideth Faith, Hope and Charity. These three: but the greatest of these is Charity.”   

1 Corinthians 13:13 
 

 
 

Dear Parent(s) / Guardians, 

 

The Lenten season is upon us! What a wonderful way to serve the Lord and those in our community. 

This season, we are looking for the following donations for St. Vincent de Paul. Each week, we will 

focus on items that are desperately needed for this organization. If you are able to donate, it would 

be graciously appreciated. 

 

Week 1: Feb. 27-March 3 

 

Shampoo, Body Wash, Peanut Butter 

 

Week 2: March 6-10 

 

Deodorant, Canned Fruit 

 

Week 3: March 20-March 24 

 

Toothpaste, Toothbrushes, Canned Pork and Beans 

 

Week 4: March 27-March 31 

 

Larger Sized Toddler Diapers, Packaged Rice (Sidekicks, Bistro, etc.) 

 

Week 5: April 3-April 6 

 

New or gently used bedding: sheets, pillowcases, blankets, comforter mattress pads, etc. 

 

Monetary Donations (which can go through School Cash Online) are always welcome as the funds 

are used to buy grocery store gift cards for our neighbours in need which provides them the 

opportunity to purchase fresh food items as well. 

 

Our Youth Faith Ambassadors will assist in the collection and organization of these items throughout 

the weeks. How wonderful it is when our Grade 7 and 8 students can serve others in our community 

with their time and assistance. 

 

Thank you in advance for your generous donations. 

 

Wishing you and your family a wonderful Lenten Season and a Joyous Easter! 

http://www.bleo.bhncdsb.ca/

